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Good afternoon, 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Monday, December 6, 2021 1:18 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: FPL Dark Money 

Follow up 
Completed 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20210015. 

Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

From: Don Deresz <donderesz@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, December 04, 202110:26 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/6/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12948-2021 

To: Miami Herald <HeraldEd@miamiherald.com>; jgarcia@orlandosentinel.com; amartin@orlandosentinel.com; 
Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: investors@nexteraenergy.com; Office of Chairman Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Fay 
<Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FPL Dark Money 

Season's Greetings. 

Thank you for the comprehensive reporting about how the utility monopoly, FPL and parent company, NEE, 
misused our hard earned dollars to sway elections in a fraudulent manner (The Miami Herald, 12.2.21 , p.lA). 

As both a customer and a NEE shareholder since 1979, I am appalled by the company's deceitful and unethical 
culture with the proactive example set by the FPL President, Eric Silagy. This is certainly not the first time that 
NEE/FPL has squandered our money in devious and deceitful ways. For example, while he was on the FPL 
Board of Directors, there was the Fajul power plant payments for completely nothing gained that may still be 
occurring. Furthermore, FPL contributed to guilty parties that fraudulently overturned the re-election of my 
State Senator in District 37 in 2020. 

These millions of dollars spent for such disgusting political actions should be repaid to shareholders and 
especially, the customers of FPL. Oh, the irony: Florida Power and Light should not be fraudulently dealing in 
"dark money. " 
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Happy Holidays, 
Don Deresz 
1852 SW 24 St. 
Miami, FL  33145 
3058589975 
 
 
 
 
 




